
 
 
PUBLIC SERVICE MINISTRY CIRCULAR NO. 55/1977 REFERENCE NO. PS: 18/2/2 
 
 
 
FROM: Permanent Secretary, 
 Public Service Ministry 
 
TO: All Permanent Secretaries, 
 Heads of Departments and 
 Regional Executive Officers 
 
DATE: 24th October, 1977. 
 

SUBJECT: Payment of Revised salaries and Wages to 
Government Employees. 

 
 

 
 
 
 With reference to my Circular No. 49/1977 dated 21st October, 1977, all Permanent Secretaries and Heads of 
Departments are asked to ensure that every possible effort is made by their Accounting Staff to pay the hourly-paid, daily-
paid, weekly-paid and fortnightly-paid workers their arrears before the salaries staff. 
 

2. With respect to the Appendices to my Circular No. 49/1977 certain actual converted figures shown therein are 
less than $200. However, since it is specifically stated in paragraph 1 of the Circular under reference that the 
new monthly minimum is $200., it is clear that no worker will receive a revised salary less than $200. a month. 
As such, in cases where the figure reflected in the schedules is less than $200., the converted point for 
purposes of computation of arrears is $200. 

 
 

………………… 
S. M. Z. Insanally, 
for Permanent Secretary. 


